
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

8th October 2020 
 
 

Food Technology Lessons 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To enable the Food Technology Department to continue to provide a wide variety of opportunities for 
students to make and take home food they prepare, we continue to ask for a contribution towards the 
cost of ingredients.  
 
Students in years 9, 10 and 11 will be having a double Food Technology lesson each week over the 
course of this school year.  Year 8 students will have a single lesson weekly. 
 
We will provide all the ingredients needed for these lessons but we ask you to help us pay for these by 
making the following contributions: 
 
Year 8 students   £30 (£10 per term) 
Years 9, 10 and 11 students £60 (£20 per term) 
 
Please make your payment for this term on Scopay as we are now a cashless site, alternatively you can 
make a payment for the whole year if you prefer. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Sue Eaton  
Food Technology Teacher 


